Community Information Bulletin
- Lester B. Pearson Catholic Elementary School — Proposed Land Exchange

November 2020

The City of Brampton has approached Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) with a
proposal to redevelop the Howden Recreation Centre which is located adjacent to Leste2.§tu.9r0.0.0.0.00& &e&g2.{tq
and DPCDSB.

Timing

The City of Brampton intends to demolish the existing Howden Recreation Centre over the winter and
spring with anticipated construction of the new soccer field in late spring into summer 2021. The
exchange of land will not take place until the new field and fence around the school property are
complete. At no time will Lester B. Pearson be without its existing amenities while school is in session.


https://www3.dpcdsb.org/about-us
https://www3.dpcdsb.org/about-us/planning-operations
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